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 can't recruit appropriately 

 not just a financial issue, but a political issue—especially if other State 
Employees are still being furloughed; Legislature has been protecting us 

 Maryland is doing far better than other states 
II. USM Report: Irv Goldstein, Associate Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs 

 worse deficit than we ever expected 

 Chancellor has said enough furloughs, enough pay deductions, enough losing Faculty 
and Staff 

o Chancellor is committed to trying to do something about it; they’ve drawn a line 
in the sand 

 Chancellor regretfully could not attend

 Shared Governance includes executive administration working with Faculty and Staff 

 Bowie State University is moving forward with Middle States report; Chancellor’s Office 
is working with Interim Provost 

 textbook report is moving forward (textbook rental implemented at several campuses) 
o Brenda Yarema: Where can Staff get a copy of the report? Goldstein: Just e-mail 

him and he'll send it 

 Adjunct Faculty/Graduate Assistant report: vetted ad infinitum, done; has statements 
about improving status of G

 



o reductions in health insurance, hiring freeze, overtime reductions, worker's 
comp 

o fund balance transfer 

 2012 FY budget is exactly the same but without Federal Stimulus money 
o proposal for modest tuition increase; must make sure it's funding activities in 

higher education 
o SB 141; Appendix II-JCR, p. 147: “if the State’s economic condition doesn't 

improve, the committees' intent is that for FY12, USM should receive same 
amount of state funding per FTE as in FY11” 

 advocacy programs are critical 
o 



V. Joint discussion: Challenges and Opportunities 

 Resolution passed by CUSF: CUSF supports CUSS in recognizing that retention of critical 
staff may require salary increases even during times of economic hardship. Some 
provision for limited approval of such raises should be available to the President of each 
Institution. 

 


